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Thought for the Week

Last week in Collective Worship we were thinking about
values and what is valuable to us!

The children shared ideas such as their family, their friends
and their faith.

will be also

We also reflected on how we are each God’s chosen treasure
and he chose to put all of his love and energy into us! We
thought about who and what we are going to put all of our
love and energy into...



What has Reception been up to?

Reception have had another wonderful week at school. They have been
familiarising themselves with their new learning environment and getting into
routines. Look at how much fun they are having!
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Friday Stars !

Reception 2

Reception’s Friday star is Leo. Leo has
shown he is able to work well together
during tidy up time. He is a great team
player, always very helpful and settled
into school routines so brilliantly.

Well done Leo, we are so proud of you!

Class 1

Class One’s Friday Star
is Sariah-Lee! Sariah-Lee
has been an amazing tidy
-up role model, she has
been there for others,
celebrating their

successes and cheering them up to do their
best during our activities. Well done Sariah-
Lee, we are so proud of you!

Class 2

Class Two’s Friday Star is
lyla. lyla has been working
hard in all her learning. In
particular, she has been
doing some amazing
sentence writing about the
Great Fire of London -
using all the features of a

Class 3

Class Three’s Friday Star
is Kofi. Kofi has been
working hard all this
week in his subjects. Well

good sentence, including noun done Kofil
phrases, and checking her work. Well 4
done, lyla! *
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Class Four’s Friday Star is
Class 5/6

Luna for showing an
improved ability to offer
answers in class discussions !
and showing excellent
resilience in school. Well
done Luna you have been
fantastic this week.

This week’s Friday star is
Azariah! Azariah has
been a real have-a-go
hero this week and has
been incredibly resilient
with all her new learning.
We've also been very
impressed with how well
- - she works with others! Amazing job
* Azariah! Keep it up!

Dojo Winners

With 335 points, this week’s dojo winners are Class 3!

You got most of your points this week for your listening and hard
work in your English lessons. Well done!




Saints and Workers of the Week
* »

Each week, the staff nominate children to be our Saints and Workers of the Week.

Saints of the Week are children who have worked really hard to live out our Christian
school values:

. We work well together

. We are prepared and helpful
e Weareresilient

. We are there for one another

. We celebrate each others’ success

Workers of the Week are children who have shown huge effort and progress in their

Saint of the Week Worker of the Week
Phoebe S, Class 2 Santiago, Class 5/6
Helping others with their learning, Brilliant effort and resilience when writing
including spellings, reading and generally diary entry!

being a star!




Fundraising for the School!

We are so happy that our wonderful school is featured in
Tesco in Herne Hill. Please VOTE for us by 30th September so
we can regenerate our outdoor play area for our children!
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FLU IMMUNISATION

Flu Immunisation Consent Form 2024

Would you like your child to have the fluimmunisation at school?

Please click on the link below to direct you to the consent form website

Please do not fill out another form if you have already.

https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2024/lambeth

This form should take no longer than 2 minutes to complete.

If you have any queries, please contact the Southwark and Lambeth Im-
munisation Team

0208 614 5495 / 5496
Hrch.ImmunisationTeamMailboxLambeth@nhs.net

Southwark and Lambeth School Age Immunisation Team




Important Dates

IMPORTANT

PTA Meeting—Friday 27th September, 9am in the Creative Learning Hub—all welcome! DATEg

\7
Meet the Teacher—Introductory Talks

Once the children have had time to settle in to the new academic year, we invite parents and carers to come and
meet the teacher. Our Meet the Teacher event will happen a little differently this year— this will be an opportunity
to meet the teachers in person and receive some key information about your child's class. If you have any questions
about day-to-day activities ion the classroom, this is a perfect time to ask them!

Thursday 26th September, 5:00pm in the school hall.

Class Collective Worship

Throughout the year we welcome parents to see your child’s class Collective Worship These special worships are a
showcase of the children’s learning and an opportunity for the children to lead worship for our school community.
Please find the dates below; these are subject to change but we will notify you as soon as possible. They will be
held in the school hall at 9.05am.

Reception: Wednesday 26th March and Wednesday 21st May
Class 1: Wednesday 12th February and Wednesday 18th June
Class 2: Wednesday 27th November and Wednesday 25th June
Class 3: Wednesday 29th January and Wednesday 7th May

Class 4: Wednesday 5th March and Wednesday 2nd July

Class 5/6: Wednesday 20th November and Production (date TBC)

Whole School Events

Whole School Sport Inspired Athlete’s Sponsored Event - Tuesday 5th November—we can’t wait to find out who will
visit us this year!

Anti-Bullying Week—Monday 11th—Friday 15th November

Autumn Parents/Carers’ Evening, - Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th November, 4.00—7pm—more information to
follow!

Whole School Christmas Jumper Day—Wednesday 18th December—we can’t wait to see them!
Christmas Lunch Day—Wednesday 18th December
Reception Nativity—Wednesday 11th December, 9.30

Class 1—5/6 Christmas Performance for parents and carers,- Friday 13th December, 9.30am

Trips, Visits and Workshops

Class 5/6 Gangs Workshop—Monday 7th October , 1.30-2.30pm
Reception, Class 1 and Class 2, Perform Drama Workshop in school—Monday 14th October

Key Stage 2 Author visit— Jennifer Bell—Tuesday 15th October




PTA Events this year!

&

vents: 074-75

Ceplember

Fri 20th - 3.30pm
Cake & uniform sale
Lead Cakes - Vanassa (YR,

¥3), Lindarm - Marcia (T3)

Fri 27th - 8am
Meat the PTA

Tecember

Fr 6th - 3.30pm

Christmas Fair
[ead Vansssa
iYREY3! TBC

¥lapth

Drawing month

Laaa V& the
oat 21st - 12 - 3.30pm
Summer Fair
Lot Liz (YZE V4L Vanossa
iR & ¥3l

lober

Fri 4th - 3.30pm
Christmas card

craation
|Caulfovwer
Brodect Daading
DOt ath)

£.

Tarsiy 75
Fri 17th - 3.30pm

Cake & uniform sale

Lead Cakes - Vandsss
ivR, v3l
Liniform - Marcla
vl

April
Thurs 3rd - 3.30pm

Eastar fun & games
Lot Liz (vZEval
Jana [Y3EYS)

Jutly
Fri 11th - 3.30pm
Cake / ice lollies
sale

Laad Cakes - Vanossa (YR,
¥al Uniform - Marcka (V3

,

Plovember

Fri 15th 5.30 - Bpm
KS2 Film night

3
Thurs 6th - 5.30pi,

Valentine's Disco
Laad ficola (¥3)

¥y

Sat 10th - ipm

We always need help!
Contact your class rep
if you can help or have
an idea for an event
you want to run.
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Are you entitled to

Zero or Discounted Fees

On Full Benefits and going back to Work or College - upto 100% fees paid
Universal Credit claimants - upto 80% fees paid
University student - Childcare Grant Payment upto 80% fees paid
Working - Childcare choices & Voucher scheme Tax relief

UCut eamarewunes S5z €GPS yI57 @2

Open Hours: Registered & Approved

Monday - Friday x‘KX

choot s o T Ofsted &
wwkgdoodlesmdt

Brakfast £5,50 / Afterschool £13.00 per session” 0117-3322-811
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The Alpaca Post

VCF Education News

YOLUME 13: SEPTEMBER 2024
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- News from The Farm -

We hope you enpoyed the summer holidays, we sure did at The
Fami This summer we hosted our 5 wesk summer camp
Yauxhall City Summer! e welcomed 45 children, to take part in

our Otympic themed 'Path to Pans”. Parhopants “travelled’ fram
country 1o country, disoovenng new foods, farming practices and
snorisl Thank you o al thoese who atiended and especally the
valunteers from Fight 4 Change for helping mendor

OUr young pecple

Our animals ventured narth of the rmeer in our Family Farm Dary in
Covent Garden. The ewent was a great sucoess as famibes

flocked to fo mest owr fery friends, attend owr education
workshops and enjoy story bme sessors. Thank you 1o the: City of

Wesiminsierand all the volunbessrs dor your support

Our Ultimate Summer Party was a perfect end to the holidays
We saw familes enoying our Summer Tral, Camival Headdress

orafing and Kids Fim Club al set to the backdrop of e music
everyone had afantasbe tme. Thank you Vauchall One for

your suppor

o Oaldien Quefrsey Goal
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Upcoming Events -

Take a ook at owr range of workshops, that are designed
speohoaly to complemesnt your syllabus and can b Baloned to ang
kery stage. Our full kst of workshops are herp

AMersochool Club resiaris on Sepiember Mith, with the am 1o
equip students with essemtial skils of Y=t Cemury Leaming

communicabon, colaborabon, crbcal tenkong, and oreadsrhy
MORE DETALS

Our brand new programme Youth innovators is set o start wic
dth Wovember, an exobng opportursty for 14 - 16 year olds 1o
develap prachcal e skils and chalenge ther enireprensurl

abikties. MORE DETAILS

City Sprouts, our welbeing programme, will restart in Autumn
Term This programme ams o gee students a unique
gxpeEnence ouiscde the classoom and a break the hessbe and
bustie o busy oty ives MORE DETAILS

Find out mone about s on our websibe Yaxhallcilyiemn o rg
T'o sigr-up bo our warkshiopes oF leam moee about our prograsmmees small us.




Our School Social Media

Our school is on X and Instagram.

We use our school media to let our school community what we have been up
to, what we are celebrating and things to look forward to!

Please follow us on X and Instagram using @stjudeslambeth

Our school social media platforms are also a brilliant way of promoting and
showcasing our wonderful school to new families. If you like what you see,
please do ‘like’, ‘share’ and ‘repost’ to spread the word!

We welcome posts from our families too—if there is something you would like
to share about St Jude’s on our social media platforms, contact Mrs Reid for
more information!



